Hi Chad,

It is fine with me not to have a meeting in January 2019 to address the fees being rounded to the next \$5.00 increment on the price list. Regarding the mower purchase from the PCF I am fine with that also. If you need anything further you can give me a call or send an email. I am under the impression that we still are going to have the March 2019 meeting as scheduled, advise if not.

Regards, Dennis Harrigan

From: Chad Scheinoha [mailto:cscheinoha@manitowoc.org]

Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 4:11 PM

To: 'Ted Dirkman'; John Bilka

Cc: PlanEngConfRoom; Michael Williams - D8; Harrigan-Parkside Funeral Home; Dennis Schneider;

salomonk@aol.com; Dan Koski; Eric Zabel

Subject: RE: Cemetery Commission Meeting 1/31/19

I don't see any issues with the fees. We can take to PI Committee as recommended by the Cemetery Commission if I get the ok from the Chairman.

I did want to look at approval for a mower purchase from PCF. If the commission wants, I don't see any reason we can't go ahead by e-mail as well. The attached memo is from the attorney recommending that grass cutting equipment be purchased from the PCF. I would look for the ok from the chairman (Dennis Harrigan) to move forward and take this to the PI Committee for formal action.

If you choose to respond to this email, in order to comply with the open meetings laws, please reply only to the sender and not to any of the other parties copied to this email.

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure Operations Division Manager Mobile (920)374-0402 Office (920)686-6512 www.manitowoc.org